
 
 

 

Royal Opera House – Wednesday 25th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Please find below a reminder of the arrangements for the Royal Opera House on 

Wednesday 25th January 2023. 

 

Due to the start time of the performance changing we will now be leaving earlier.  

Children will need to be at school for 7:25am for the coaches to depart at 7:30am.  

We will be back at school at approximately 5pm but will keep you posted regarding 

our return via Face Book and Class Dojo. 

 

Children will need to wear school uniform and bring a packed lunch, a morning and 

afternoon snack and drinks with them (no fizzy drinks, yoghurts or chocolate).   

 

Please complete the form below and return to the school office by Friday 20th 

January 2023. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr John Turner 

Head of School 

on behalf of Winhills Primary Academy (part of TDLPT) 

 

 

.................................................................................................................................... 

 

Royal Opera House – Wednesday 25th January 2023 

 

Child’s Name: ....................................................Class .................................................... 

 

My child is entitled to FSM and will require a school packet lunch 

 

I do/do not have access to Facebook or Class Dojo: 

*My child needs to take an inhaler on the visit. (Please delete if not required) 

My Child will be collected by ………………………………….at 5pm  

Signed...............................................................................Parent/Carer 



 


